
Kim  Kardashian’s  Boyfriend
Kris Humphries Not Jealous of
Super Bowl Ad

Despite  the  sex
appeal  caused  by  Kim  Kardashian’s  enticing  Super  Bowl
Sketchers commercial, her boyfriend Kris Humphries was not at
all  envious.  According  to  Digital  Spy,  Kardashian  says
Humphries is “not a jealous person at all.” The commercial,
which  aired  during  the  fourth  quarter  Sunday,  showed
Kardashian  moving  provocatively  with  a  shirtless,  male
trainer.

How do you deal with a jealous partner?

Cupid’s Advice:

If your significant other is jealous, don’t panic right off
the bat.  To some degree, it’s normal. Most people have doubts
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in a relationship because we can’t always be at each other’s
sides every moment. Cupid has a few pointers to help you deal
with your envious partner:

1. Trust each other: Probably one of the biggest keys to a
healthy relationship is trust. Because you can’t be with each
other every second of the day, you need to believe in your
partner when you’re apart.

2. Talk it out: If your significant other is threatened by
your close friends of the opposite sex, then you’re going to
have to have a sit-down to lay out some ground rules.

3. If you have nothing to hide, prove it: Some people are
uncomfortable being open and honest (like showing their phones
to their partners).  It may put your mate at ease if you go
above and beyond to prove your innocence, at least once in a
while.


